Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



Bovingdon Primary Academy

Thursday 28th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 3 visit to Bhaktivedanta Manor – Hindu Temple Watford

As part of our RE topic, we would like to take Year 3 to visit Bhaktivedanta Manor in Watford on Friday 3rd November 2023. We feel that this visit will greatly benefit the children's learning of the Hindu faith.

The coach will leave school after registration and will return at around 3:00pm. Lunch will be provided by the Manor and will be a freshly prepared hot vegetarian lunch of Indian cuisine.

Lunch will include basmati rice, paneer (curry), chapattis, Indian crackers, chips and a drink of apple or orange juice.

Unfortunately, children are unable to bring a packed lunch due to religious reasons.

Inside the Manor children and staff are required to remove their footwear. Heads do not need to be covered.

The trip can only go ahead if we receive a positive response from parents, therefore we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £22.00 to be paid via Arbor by Friday 27th October. If you have any difficulty in making this contribution please contact the school office to arrange to speak to Mrs Breslin in complete confidence. If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium you are able to use this towards the cost of the trip, if you wish to do this please contact the office.

If you would like to help on this trip and are DBS checked with our school please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 3 Team

